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CAMERON PARISH PORT CELEBRATES FERC APPROVAL

OF VENTURE GLOBAL CP2 PROJECT

 

CAMERON PARISH – The Cameron Parish Port, Harbor and Terminal District wants to 

congratulate Venture Global on receiving project approval from the Federal Energy 

Regulatory Commission FERC) on Calcasieu Pass 2 (CP2) which is proposed to be built 

in Cameron, Louisiana.

 

The Port applauds the FERC vote which followed a thorough project review process.

 

“Today, FERC has verified what the Cameron Parish Port has been saying all along. 

Venture Global has done their due diligence in accordance with the standards set for the 

project and will continue to do so,” said Cameron Parish Port Executive Director Kim 

Montie.

 

Port officials are encouraging the United States Department of Energy (DOE) to approve 

Venture Global’s CP2 application to export liquified natural gas (LNG) to non-Free 

Trade Agreement countries. In January, President’s Biden’s Administration put a pause 

on the authorization process.

 

“FERC has approved the project and now it is time for the Biden Administration to lift 

the pause and put our Cameron Parish small businesses, prepared for this construction, 

project to work. Small businesses are the lifeblood of our community and this is such a 

critical time in their hurricane recovery process,” said Montie.

 

The Cameron Port supports the LNG industry which has been vital in the ongoing 

economic recovery of Cameron Parish. Venture Global CP2’s commitment to innovation 

and sustainability aligns closely with the Port of Cameron’s mission to support 

responsible energy development. The Port recognizes the strategic importance of this 

approval, which will contribute to strengthening the region's economic vitality and 

energy security.

 

“This is another step forward in our parish’s recovery process,” said Cameron Parish 

Port Commission President Howard Romero.
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Note: The Cameron Parish Port, Harbor and Terminal District was created 

by the Louisiana Legislature in 2016. The District is governed by the 

Cameron Parish Port Commission. The port’s mission is to generate 

employment opportunities and facilitate business ventures in an 

environmentally conscientious manner. We achieve this by responsibly 



overseeing district and port assets while actively promoting the expansion 

and advancement of industry and commerce throughout our area. For 

more information, contact Cameron Parish Port Executive Director Kim 

Montie at 337-775-5206.

 

 


